








8/12/2015
Welcome to 6th grade!!


My name is Mrs. Miller, and I am very excited about being your Language Arts teacher this year.  I hope that your first day of middle school is going well…I promise you that you’ll be able to find your classes, open your locker, and get through the lunch lines without any problems in a week or so!  (  I am going to use this letter to tell you more about my family, what I like to do, and goals that I have.


My husband, Mike, and I have three children.  Our daughter, Colleen, 34, who has a disability, lives in an appartment.  Our son, Micah, 31, soon to be 32 on August 23rd, works with adults with disabilities.  He has recently moved back to Lincoln.  I have a stepdaughter, Kelly, who is married and lives in Grand Forks, North Dakota.  She and her husband, David, have 4 children:  Lane, starting 11th grade; Maisy, starting 8th grade; Cade starting 5nd grade; and Cali, who is just starting kindergarten.  My husband is from Weeping Water, Ne, where we still visit family.   I was from Kansas City, Mo, on to Nickerson, Ks when I was 7, next to Taos, NM as a high school senior, CU @ Boulder, Co for freshman year, transferring to UNL as a sophomore, obtaining both my teaching degree and my master’s degree.  I taught one year in the sandhills of Ne north of Mullin, Ne before settling finally in my chosen residence of Lincoln, Ne.  I have an older brother, Bruce, who develops computer software in Santa Maria, California; a younger brother, Jere, a veterinarian in Omaha, and a younger sister, Denise, an accountant,  who lives in Plano, Tx.  Both of my parents are no longer living, but I have my stepmother, Jody, who lives in Santa, Fe, NM.


When I’m not at school, I like to travel, especially to visit my family, read, and spend time with family and friends.  My brother, Jere, just had surgery to remove his thyroid, and my sister-in-law just had knee replacement surgery.  I helped out with driving to and from, plus anything else needing done.  My husband and I also traveled to North Dakota to spend time with our grandchildren.   In addition to traveling, I love reading.  This summer, I have been reading books, including the 6-8 Golden Sower book, Counting by 7’s.  I really enjoyed this book.  I look forward to reading others.  

I have some personal goals and some school goals as this year starts.  One of my personal goals is to try and get more into an exercise routine.  I have gotten away from this routine during the summer.  There just seemed always something else to do!  Two of my school goals are to: a) know everybody’s name by Thursday; b) to try and make 6th grade GREAT for all of us.   (

Thanks for taking time to learn more about me, my family, what I like to do, and goals that I have set for myself.  Now, your assignment is to WRITE A LETTER BACK TO ME TELLING ME MORE ABOUT YOU.  We will talk in class about how to plan this letter to me.  Please have the letter returned to me by FRIDAY, August 14.


I know that you’re going to have a great 6th grade year…thanks for taking the time to let me know a bit more about you in your return letter.









Sincerely,









Mrs. Miller
